Theology From the Margins

On September 27th, the TFM cohort completed their study of Christian Living with **Columbia Seminary. Congratulations!**







October **Birthdays**

A Birthday Prayer

O God, our times are in your hand. Look with favor, we pray, on your children as they begin another year. Grant that they may grow in wisdom and grace, and strengthen their trust in your goodness all the days of their lives; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.

> VJ Williams—October 5 Vera—October 10



OCTOBER 2019

SCHEDULE:

Sundays: Ipm Worship at Woodruff Park

Mondays: 10:30 am **Morning Prayer at Central Outreach**

Tuesdays: 10:30 Foot **Clinic at Gateway** Center

Wednesdays: 10:30 am **Morning Prayer at Central Outreach**

Thursdays: 9:30-1 pm **Pastoral Care**



Jen doing the Lord's work at foot clinic at Gateway.



Church of the **Common Ground**

WWW.CHURCHOFTHECOMMONGROUND.ORG

Pastoral Letter

Greetings and Gratitude

Dear friends,

I greet you in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. I give thanks for each of you and pray that you feel the love of God that resides in each of you.

It is my great honor to be able to serve as the Interim Vicar for the Church of the Common Ground. Before joining you in September, I served in various ministry positions across the Diocese of Atlanta for the last 10 years. I was most recently at All Saints', Atlanta.

Sisters and brothers, siblings in Christ, as we share in ministry together in the coming months, I invite your prayers and patience. Transitions are

difficult because transition brings change. Please know that my goal is to be a stabilizing pastoral presence for Common Ground during this transition. I will be looking to you all to help me with this effort.

As we pray, worship, laugh, learn, and serve together, I look forward to hearing from you about how the Holy Spirit is living, moving, and

breathing in you. Please, feel free to share your stories with me over coffee at Morning Prayer, during Bible Study, and after worship on Sundays.

I know that God has done great things at Common Ground, and I look forward to walking with you all as God continues guiding this ministry with grace and hope!

In peace, Pastor Kim

FOLLOW US:



@ Church of the Common Ground



@churchofthecommonground



@ATLcommonground

CONTACT US:



vicar@churchofthecommonground.org

Ouestions? Comments? Suggestions?



404-873-7667





The 31st Annual Homeless Requiem



November 1st, 2019
At the Cathedral of St. Philip

STPHLLIP
STPHLLIP
2744 PEACHTREE ROAD NW
ATLANTA, GA 30305

GUEST DINNER BEGINS AT 5 P.M.
CHORAL PRELUDE BY VOICES OF HOPE AT 6:15 P.M.
SERVICE BEGINS AT 7 P.M.

Come join us for the 31st Annual Homeless Requiem at the Cathedral of St. Philip, Friday, November 1, 2019. The requiem is a spiritual service that commemorates homeless men and women who died in the past year. Guests are invited to join us for dinner and music before the service, and childcare is provided throughout the event. Buses will pick up at shelters, St. Luke's Park, and Woodruff Park, between 4 and 4:30 p.m. and provide return transportation after the service.

FOR A LIST OF PARTICIPATING AGENCIES, VISIT: CATHEDRALATL.ORG/HOMELESSREQUIEM QUESTIONS? CALL CANON LAUREN HOLDER, 404-365-1036

NOTABLE DATES:

November 1st

<u>31st Annual Requiem at the Cathedral of St. Philip</u>. Buses will pick up at St. Luke's Park and Woodruff Park between 4:00-4:30 PM and provide return transportation after the service. Dinner served.

December 11th

Christmas Luncheon with St. Veronica's Guild of the Cathedral of St. Philip Transportation provided.



Sunday Service Sept. 15th



We say
goodbye to
Pastor Kenya
and welcome
Pastor Kim.







